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Alumni Day 2013: A Full Day of Fun

Alumni Day 2013 took place on June 8th 
on the Tech Campus. Beautiful weather 
greeted hundreds of alums from nearly 
every decade. The day began with reg-
istration and campus tours, followed 
by the annual business meeting. At the 
meeting, awards were presented to sev-
eral Tech graduates, including Alumnus 
Of The Year Lyn Funke Shemwell. After 
the business meeting, lunch was held 
in the cafeteria where alums caught up 
with old friends and made new ones.

Following lunch, the Alumni Associa-
tion dedicated a new military memorial 
in front of the Arsenal. The new memo-
rial, which honors Tech students from 
its first hundred years who served in 
any branch of the United States Armed 
Forces, was the vision of Joe Fuller (‘82) 
and Wanda Towner Harris (‘48). The 
dedication ceremony featured speeches 
from several dignitaries, including In-
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You can still order the Veteran’s 
Souvenir Booklet for $10.00. 
Send a check made out to Wanda 
Harris, 1001 Cedar Glen Drive 
North, Plainfield, IN 46168.

Veteran’s Memorial 
Souvenir Booklet

dianapolis Mayor Greg Ballard.  Mayor 
Ballard is not a tech grad, but both of his 
parents are Tech graduates. The Mayor 
made a point to say he is thankful for 
Tech because without it, his may have 
never met.  

For the first time in several years, the 
day did not end on campus. The Alumni 
Association rekindled an old tradition 
by holding a dinner and dance at the 
Indiana State Fairgrounds. More than 
150 people attended this fun-filled event 
where they were entertained by current 
members of the Technicians. The event 
was such a huge success, the Alumni 
Association is planning to hold it again 
next year.     

All in all, 2013 was one of the best 
Alumni Days we’ve had.  We hope you 
join us next year on June 14th for Alumni 
Day 2014.  

We are also in the process of 
trying to put together a video or 
disk of the Dedication Ceremo-
ny. If anyone made a video and 
would like to share it, contact 
Wanda Harris 317-839-1656.

Veteran’s Memorial 
Commemorative Video
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A Message from the Alumni Association President

Greetings from the Arsenal Technical High School Alumni Association!

First we express our appreciation for the generous response we received concerning our 

request for donations to our operating fund.  The Alumni Association cannot exist with-

out your support.  Hundreds of you made contributions!  Now, if we receive sufficient 

donations to cover the cost of our fall/winter mailing of about $5800, we will end up the 

year in the black.  Again, please accept our heartfelt gratitude and appreciation for your 

thoughtful and valuable donations.

NEW ENDOWMENT FUND DRIVE

About 12 years ago, we began soliciting donations in order to establish an Alumni      

Association Endowment Fund. Donor levels of recognition were established with donors 

names on bricks, plaques and on the Wall of Honor across from the Anderson Audi-

torium. The investments from this fund have generated income from which we have 

supported various student and teacher needs annually.  This has been very successful.  

We have been able to provide from $10,000 to $15,000 each year for important unfunded 

student needs and programs.

Now we are planning another Endowment Fund drive. In order to supplement and     

enlarge the initial Endowment Fund, we hope to end up with sufficient funds which 

would provide some annual income support for the Alumni Association operating costs 

as well.  If successful, this could ease our pressure of having to ask for donations for 

operations each year.  And the additional contributions  would give us the much needed 

funding to spruce up and replace our Wall of Honor area with new redesigned recogni-

tion and landscaping.  More information and a new brochure are in the works and will 

be released soon.

ALUMNI ASSOCIATION MUSEUM TO REMAIN

During our Centennial Celebration in 2012, several alumni, with guidance from Sarah 

Bogard, established an Alumni Association Museum in room 8 on the second floor of the 

Arsenal.  Many of you donated or loaned your block T sweaters, yearbooks, programs, 

pictures and all sorts of Tech memorabilia to be used in this museum.  It was a great 

success!  It has become a joyous, historical walk down memory lane.

With the approval of the principal, Mr. Larry Yarrell, a 1975 Tech grad, we plan to 

make this a permanent Alumni Association Museum and ask for the full support from 

the IPS as well.  Beth Meyer, a 1977 Tech grad and current Tech teacher, is an Alumni 

Board Director and has volunteered to head up the museum.  We are very excited about 

this, because it will become an important vehicle to record and maintain the history, 

rich tradition and memories of Tech for generations of past and future Tech graduates.  

Let us know if you want to participate in any way.

Thank you all for your continued support.  Together we carry on the tradition and 

recognition of being one of the largest, most active and most devoted high school alumni 

associations in the nation.

Sincerely,

Ron Jackson, Class of 1953
President, ATHS Alumni Association



CLASS REUNION NEWS
Send your class reunion news to TECHnicallySpeaking@ameritech.net
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Reunion notices and other class announcements are published in TECHnically 
Speaking on a space-available basis. Priority will be given based upon proximity 
of the event to the publication date of the newsletter, and to those groups which 
incorporate the Alumni Association’s Tech Alumni Day activities as an integral 
part of their reunion events.

Event planners are encouraged to keep their announcements brief. All class 
announcements must include at least 1 but no more than 3 contacts, with each 
having a phone number and/or e-mail address.

Guidelines for 
Posting Class 
Announcements

ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS OF THE GRADUATING CLASS OF 1964!  Next 
year will be the 50th anniversary of our graduation from Tech High School.  It is 
amazing that so many of us are still “alive and kicking”!  We want to celebrate 
and need your help in contacting all our classmates. So, mark your calendar for 
Friday, June 13, 2014 and Saturday, June 14, 2014.  On Friday there will be 
a special gathering to reconnect with old friends and make some new ones. On 
Saturday there will be a coffee, lunch, campus tour and, “capping off the day”, a 
buffet dinner and dance. We are looking at package pricing to attend more than 
one of the events. Also hotel accommodations and car rentals.  More details will 
be coming as plans are finalized.  

If you have questions or comments or want to be on the planning committee 
please contact: Janice Battenburg drjanb@aol.com; Jenny Goodnight Yarian-
Scapelli jysiapes@comcast.net; John Habig john.habig@comcast.net; Linda Clark 
Hunter lhunte9@yahoo.com; Ralph and Linda Craig Wendel LSwendel@aol.com.

Class of 1964 
50th Reunion
June 13-14, 2014

Our Lunch Bunch continues to meet twice a year.  Our first luncheon of 2014 
will be held on Wednesday, June 11, 1 PM at the MCL Cafeteria on the south 
side of Indianapolis.  As in the past we will meet at the MCL in Castleton on 
Wednesday, September 17, 1 PM.  If you haven’t yet joined us for lunch please 
put the dates on your calendar and plan to be there next Spring.
 
Electronic notification will be sent to those with an e-mail address and a notice will 
be mailed to those recent attendees with no e-mail address.  For information contact 
Barbara Mohr Heiden at 317-881-5427 or bmailto:barbara.heiden@yahoo.com.

Class of 1951
Luncheons

2013-2014 ATHS Alumni Association 
Board of Directors (voting members)

President, Ronald Jackson (‘53); Vice President, William R. Buckley (‘69); Treasurer, Angela Holmes Hardister (‘92); Corresponding Secre-
tary/Records, Wanda Towner Harris (‘48); Recording Secretary, Deborah Deckard Gerlach (‘70); Endowment Fund Grants, Judy Maxwell 
Coons (‘56); Ways and Means, Linda Clark Hunter (‘64); Newsletter Editor, Ray Allison (‘92); Scholarships, Marilyn Hicks Hoffman (‘60); 
Reunion Coordinator/Alumni Day Activities, Betty Brock Stucker (‘50); On-Campus Liaison, Beth A. Aubrey Meyer (‘77).

Other Alumni Association Leaders:
Publicity: Rondell L. Jackson (‘98); Revenue & Investment Committee: Ronald Jackson (‘53), Norman L. Terry (‘61); Endowment Fund 
Grant Committee: Judy Maxwell Coons (‘56), William R. Buckley (‘69) and Cheryl L. Hamilton (‘69); Advisors: Joe Fuller (‘82), Jerry Troxel 
(‘68), Ted Vest (‘50), Patricia Slaughter Dickerson (‘66), Midge D. Kelley (‘92), Cynthia K. Carter Graff (‘77),  and Peggy Berchekas Clark 
(‘66) and Linda S. Hill (‘69).



   Name & Address              					       Check here if this is a name or address change

Name:											           Class Year:

Address:

City:								        State:			   Zip:			 

Telephone:					     E-mail:

First	           	         Middle                     (Maiden)	             	  Last	

   Contributions             All contributions are tax deductible. Please include a Matching Gift form if your employer will match your contribution

Tech Alumni Response Form
Please make all checks payable to:  ATHS Alumni Association    Mail checks to:  

ATHS Alumni Association, c/o Wanda Harris, 1001 Cedar Glen Drive N, Plainfield, IN 46168
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In Memory Of: 			  In Honor Of:										        

Honoree:								        Class Year:

From:									         Class Year:

Contribution Made To:		 Alumni Association Operating Fund		  Amount:

				    General Scholarship Fund			   Amount:

				    Wally Potter Memorial Scholarship		  Amount:

				    Joe Sexson Memorial Scholarship		  Amount:				  

									          Total Enclosed:			 

	

Please check here, if you do NOT want this gift acknowledged in TECHnically Speaking.

All contributions should be made to the ATHS Alumni Association and mailed to the above address

We welcome your comments and encourage you to share information with us about yourself and other Tech 
alumni that might be of interest to others in future issues of TECHnically Speaking.

Your Name:									         Class Year:

City & State:

   Correspondence                                                             Please send to the address above or e-mail it to us.



CLASS OF 1947
Brady, Francis M.
Brinkmann, Thomas H.
Funderburgh, Mary Jo Winchell
Gough, Annabelle George
Karandos, William M.
Kraft, Donald A.
Miller, Max E.
Moorhead, Jack E.

CLASS OF 1948
Cook, Thomas H.
Fancher, Harold R.
Harris, Wanda F. Towner
Ketterman, Sylvia Dan
Miles, Mary Ann Brimberry
Moorhead, Martha L. Auch
Parsley, Forrest G.
Rinehar, William
Rogers, James N.
Shelton, Gladys Settle
Smith, Donald L.

CLASS OF 1949
Lux, Serita A. LaFata
Tremain, W. Jo Buell
Young Jr, Frank L.

CLASS OF 1950
Erber, George R.
Morton, Frank E.
Newman, John

CLASS OF 1951
Bishop, Robert B. & Gertrude C.  	
   Weest
Garland, Marilyn Moon
Miles, Anthony L. 
Ray, Donna R. Johnson & Clayton E.
Wilson, James A.

CLASS OF 1952
Austin, Roy & Freda Travallian
Cuppy Jr., B. Milton
Garland, Myron

CLASS OF 1953
Dockins, Patsy A. Soden
Forbis, Fred R.
Gunderman, Marilyn J. Shanks
Jackson, Ronald E.
Jacobs, Carolyn R.
Kenipe, Robert A.
McCraney, Marylou
Nolting, G. Phillip
Shulse, Jack C. 
Williams, Sue Anne Siebert

CLASS OF 1934
Kirkpatrick, Martha C. Cassell

CLASS OF 1936
Schmitt, Eileen Westover

CLASS OF 1939
Bonsett, Charles A.
Balcom, Eugene F. 
Bonsett, Charles A.
Kennedy, Paul I.

CLASS OF 1940
Butcher, Roland W.
Paul, Billie Louise Speitel
Stockdale, Hobart R.

CLASS OF 1941
Nierman, Dorothy J. Ward

CLASS OF 1942
Buschmann, Warren T.
Duncan, M. Jeanne Bundy
Payne, Robert L.
Schaub, Louise V. Schniepp
West, JoAnne Hayes

CLASS OF 1943
Black, Kenneth L. 
Burgess, Seth E.
Held, Robert E.
Holder, George D.
Lough, Virginia J. Hicks
Mehl, Robert E.
Walker, Joanna S. & Douglas L.
Williams, Betty C. Mills
Woodard, Miriam E. Thompson

CLASS OF 1944
Bradway, Keith E.
Everling, Melvin W.
Shannon, Mary Louise Thomas
Summers, Edward E.
Tremain, Robert L.

CLASS OF 1945
Fattic, Richard C.
Hobbs, L. Eugene
Katzenberger, Donald E.
Nicholson, J. Beryl Birk
Rehfus, Betty Lou Balcom
Sterrett, Janet A. McDonnell

CLASS OF 1946
Bohannon Jr., John P.
Corey, Katherine F. Sullivan
Lightner, Alice M. Spitz
Meyer, Janet L. White
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 Tech Alumni Association

Contributing Members
We acknowledge those who have contributed $10 or more to the Alumni Association in the past six months

CLASS OF 1954
Baker, Carolyn Sue Sandstrom
Norris, Allan S.
Russell, Richard L.
Sullivan, Fred
Wilkins, Judith L. Bacon

CLASS OF 1955
Barringer, Bill
Fitzwater, Rosalie M. Harrell
Jarvis, H. Dean
Sullivan, Barbara Schmidt
Thom, Robert C.
Zeigler, Linda

CLASS OF 1956
Realey, Bill

CLASS OF 1958
Kendrick, James E.

CLASS OF 1959
Dickmeyer, Fred A.
Howell, Karen Belles
Medley, Jerry W.
Shulse, Alice J.

CLASS OF 1960
Barlow, Garalynn S. Hughes
Brown, J. Ronald
Crowe, Phillip E.
Meek, William R.
Moore, James W.
Price, Gloria Noble

CLASS OF 1961
Watt, D. Anthony

CLASS OF 1962
Barnes, Maurice A.
Snell, Linda J. Duncan

CLASS OF 1963
Allen, Martha E.
Alm, Eric W.
Backus Jr., Harold E. 
Beavin, Charles
Bogie, David
Heitzman, Charlotte L. Rainbolt
Jared III, Calvert A.
Jones, Jeanette Davis
Koch, Ruth N. Neffle
Lebo, Susan M. Forkner
Matlock, Carl K.
Mitchell, Billie E. 
Overton, Zane W.
Schneider, Terri S.

CLASS OF 1964
Kerr, Steven M.
Snow, Fredric L.

CLASS OF 1966
Volstad, Kenneth W.
Young, Gregory C.

CLASS OF 1967
Davis, Paul C.

CLASS OF 1968
Matlock, Joseph K.

CLASS OF 1969
Jone, Nathaniel
Mitchell, James D.
Phillips, Kenneth P.

CLASS OF 1970
Gerlach, Deborah K.   	
   Deckard
Snow, Michael P.

CLASS OF 1971
Herald, Ronald E.
Riewer, Rick S.
Thompson, Ronald R.

CLASS OF 1972
Helmick, Leslie W.
VanAuken, Kenneth D.

CLASS OF 1973.
McDaniel, Douglas M.

CLASS OF 1974
Woodcock, Robin L.

CLASS OF 1975
Burtram, Harold & 
   Caron Bruce

CLASS OF 1976
Harwell, David Q.

CLASS OF 1990
Stoller, Judah P.

CLASS OF 2001
Neltner, Brian

NON-GRAD
Lebo, Charles
Taflnger, James E.

Your donations are tax deductible. They help support projects that provide scholarships 
to deserving students, and improve the quality of school life for all Tech students. 

Many employers will match your donations dollar-for-dollar. Check with your employer.

The Tech Alumni Association can also accept donations of stock, as well as cash gifts. 

Donating to 
your Alumni 
Association



Thank you for your generous support of Tech and its students through your Memorial Giving 

Memorial Gifts 
to the Tech Alumni Association
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Donated By:		  In Memory Of:
Anderson, Gloria M. Farabee	, 1952	 John White, Band Director

Arbuckle-Mundell, Maxine Z., 1943	 John Fleck, 1943, John W. 
				    Arbuckle, 1943 & Robert 		
				    R.Mundell, 1943

Beeson, Rosemary Keyler, 1943	 Howard E. Beeson, 1942

Bishopp, Rebecca Wilson, 1958	 David I. Wilson, 1957

Brown, Kathryn M. Rennels, 1963	 Margaret Rennels, non-grad

Catt, Howard J., non-grad		  Wally Potter, 1940

Clark, Peggy Berchekas, 1966	 Rolla E. McAdams, 1950

Class 1951 Lunch Bunch		  William E. Cox, 1951

Class of 1948			   Veterans & Members of Class 	
				    1948

Cones, C.C., 1939			   Van Buren Cones, 1936

Cummins, Ann G., 1943		  Allan Segal, 1943

Cunningham, Juanita D. White, 1949	 Robert W. Cunningham, 1953

DeHart, Elizabeth Jean Berck, 1943	 Albert H. DeHart, 1943

Dodson, Robert C., 1937		  Wilbur L. Dodson, 1934

Duncan, John W. & 		  George K. Blackburn Jr., 1943 
Mary E. Preston Duncan, 1959	

Fetta, Barbara J. Caldwell, 1953	 Pauline A. Elvers Caldwell, 1927

Foltz, Bernard L. & 		  Marilee Garland McClintic, 1951
LaDonna Garland, 1953

		
Col. Walter C. Twineham, 1933Glasser, Alma Ruth Twineham, 1941	

Glowacki,Myra N. Vahle, 1958	 Clara Laut Vahle, 1918

Goodnight Yarian-Scalpelli, 		  Virginia Lett Goodnight 1926, 
Jenny  (Macy Foundation), 1964	 Ralph Lett 1930, Ruth Lett 		
				    Jacobs 1939

Greene, Rosemary Cline, 1953	 Paul F. Greene, 1948

Greenwald, Harold V., 1950		  Janet R. Lewallen Greenwald, 	
				    1953

Habig, John C., 1964		  Louis C. Habig, 1938

Hanna, Jack, 1941 & 		  Wally Potter, 1940
Hanna, June O., non-grad	

Harris, Wanda F. Towner, 1948	 James A. Towner, 1948 & Robert 	
				    M. Book, 1948

Hill, James K., 1943		  Lloyd L. Hill, 1946

Hill, Linda S., 1968		  Frank Hill, 1927 & Margaretta 	
				    Leibel Hill, 1930

Hittle, Connie S., 1963		  Robert Belding, Teacher

Hocker, Betty Jo Hinant, 1950	 Florence E. Hinant Wilcoxon, 1953

Hotz, Marilyn R., 1947		  William R. Hotz, 1945

Howery, Maurice E., 1947		  Ralph M. Hower Jr. 1944, Lillis 	
				    M. Howery Bray 1945, & Joann 	
				    E. Howery, 1949

Jackson, Ronald E., 1953		  Russell Jackson, 1954

Donated By:		  In Memory Of:
Kanouse, John, 1956 & Kanouse, 	 Nelson Steele 1956
Carolyn S. Auter, 1958		

Karandos,  William M., 1947		 Kendall, Robert & Kendall, Donna 	
				    Davis, 1948, Robert M. Book, 1948	
				    & Mary E. Davis 1950

Kenipe, Kenneth E., 1949 & 		 Joe Sexson, 1952
Kenipe, Joan Mitchell, 1950	

Kirkbride, Lowell R., 1960		  Gilbert E. Kirkbride, 1955

Lakin, Charlene A. Hutchison, 1955	 Rosalie A. Crowe Jenkins, 1956

Lanham, Jane M., non-grad		  Philip H. Lanham, 1940

Lawless, Eleanor J., 1954		  Patricia G. Neely Eason, 1948

Lebo, Susan Forkner, 1963 & 	 Jeanne Forkner, 1966
Lebo, Charles, non-grad		

Lindstrom, Carl R., 1945		  Martha R. Elliott Lindstrom, 1941

Long, Joyce M., non-grad		  Walter B. Long Sr., 1944

Morrow, Mary Virginia Rouse, 1944	 Richard R. Morrow, 1942

Mosson, Mary E. Hull, 1936		  Ethel M. Hull Meyer, 1939

Owens, Sondra G. Nolting, 1956	 Kay E. Noble Honsbruch, 1956 & 
				    O. Carl Niermann Jr., 1956

Pert, William & Susan Pert Earley	 Robert Allan Pert, 1943

Piranio, Ruthann R. O’Rear, 1963	 Joe Sexson, 1952

Rechenbach, Thomas R., 1954	 Shirley J. Ponto Rechenbach, 1955

Reed, Margie Ann Kuhn, 1948	 Robert M. Book, 1948

Robertson Jr., Charles G., 1957	 Larry George McManus, 1956

Runyan, Cecily Riley Crossman, 1956	 P. Diane Bowman Comstock, 1957

Selm Jr., Fred J., 1947		  Gene Maynard Selm, 1950

Settle, James F., 1947 & 		  Jacqueline G. Dale Vukovits, 1948
Betty J.Fowler Settle, 1946		

Sexton, Richard W. Jr., 1967		 Peggy J. Taylor Mercer, 1966

Shelton, Gladys E. Settle, 1948	 Shirley Stump, 1947

Stafford, Helen R. Grant, 1943	 Roger L. Stafford, 1943

Tresslar, Cecil T., 1951		  P. Diane Bowman Comstock, 1957

Walker, Martin D., 1950		  Jerretta Walker May, 1941

Whaley, Evelyn I. Steffan, 1942	 Harriet Steffan Jones, 1939

Whisman, Kenneth M., 1945		 Norman R. Whisman, 1940

Whitlock, Joan J. Hendrix, 1943 	 Classmates & Class of 1943
& Mathewson, Patricia L. Hendrix	 who are no longer with us. 

Witte, Marilyn F. Harrell, 1953	 Byron H. Witte, non-grad & 
				    Phillip E. Freeman, 1952

Woods, Charles B., 1960		  Karl Kelp, former Vice Principal

Wright, Alfred J., 1950		  William Raymond Thompson, 1950

Zilson, Anthony, 1951		  Basil Zilson 1949, Jack Aldridge 	
				    1948 & Gene Turnipseed, 1951



Donated By:		  In Honor Of:
Altopp, David & Altopp, 		  Howard Catt, Teacher &
Phyllis Miller, 1962		  Ivan Moreman, non-grad

Beem, Lewis C., 1965		  1964 Basketball Team. 
				    Perfect regular season. 

Best, David B. H., 1946		  Dean Finley, 1946

Bowman, Richard E., 1959		  Russell Bowman Family, 
				    1948, 1953, 1956

Christopher, Robert L., non-grad	 Susan O. Swartz Christopher,
				    1966

Class of 1948			   Veterans & Class of 1948

Class 1951 Lunch Bunch		  In Honor of our 80th birthdays

Donated By:		  In Honor Of:
Cummins, Ann G. Gill, 1943		  ATHS Alumni Assn.

Gauer, Candice L. Helmick, 1966	 The Helmick Clan

Glasser, Alma Ruth Twineham, 	 M/Sgt James R. Twineham,		
1941				    1946

Habig, John C., 1964		  Dorothy Grigsby Habig, 1939

Harris, Wanda F. Towner, 1948	 Stacia M. Zloty, Designer of 		
				    Military Wall.

Jordan, Thomas A., 1951		  Ruth Jordan Hiatt, 1942

Storms, Joseph M.	 1967	  	 Our military veterans 
				    past and present

Memorial Gifts (continued from previous page)
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Tech Guys & Gals (Wally Potter Memorial) Scholarship

Recent Donors
Allen Meyerrose (50), Gerald Glaze (57), Jerry (53) and Janice Woempner, Norman Terry (61), Bill Roepke (50), Jerry 
(56) and Sandy (59) Whitaker, Dave Huff (54), Marilyn Harrell (53) Witte, Adrienne Gasaway (54) Nell, Howard Catt, 
Norman (52) and Judy Woolgar (52) Wilson, Donola Burcham (53) Orr, and John (56) and Carolyn Auter (58) Kanouse

Tech Guys & Gals (Joe Sexson Memorial) Scholarship

Recent Donors
Ralph and Phyllis Brinkman (52) Bradley, Bill Evans (51), Allen Meyerrose (50), Glenn (50) and Joyce Slack (52) Petry, 
Ken (49) and Joan (50) Kenipe, Jerry (53) and Janice Woempner, Bill Roepke (50), Shirley Morlock (51) Wittman, Jerry (56) 
and Sandy (59) Whitaker, Dave Huff (54), Marilyn Harrell (53) Witte, Adrienne Gasaway (54) Nell, Martin “Skip” Walker 
(50), Norm (52) and Judy Wollgar (52) Wilson, Jerrold Johnson (53), Richard Jones (52), John (56) and Carolyn Auter (58) 
Kanouse, and Myron (51) and Marlene Moriarity

The Joe Sexson Memorial Scholarship honors Joe Sexson, a 1952 Tech grad who earned 11 athletic letters and was the 
best all-around, multi-sport athlete in Tech’s history.  This scholarship pays $1,000 annually.

The Wally Potter Memorial Scholarship honors Wally Potter, a 1940 Tech grad who came back to teach and coach at 
Tech from 1949 to 1980, and supported Tech the rest of his life.  This scholarship pays $1,000 annually.

$1,000	 Nancy Castillo
	 William A. Gerlach, Jr. Mem. Scholarship

$1,000	 Jacob Lucas
	 Martha Isham Handy Memorial Scholarship

$1,000	 Zachory Stewart
	 Frank & Margaretta Leibel Hill Mem. Scholarship

$1,000	 Doaris Medina	
	 Tech Retired Teachers Scholarship

$1,000	 Christopher Cox
	 Ethel Houser Memorial Scholarship

$1,000	 Diana Aguilar	
	 John M. Hoffman Memorial Scholarship

$1,000	 Danny Reyes
	 Harlan & Helen Hicks Memorial Scholarship

$1,000	 Karen Mariscal
	 Joan V. Persell Memorial Scholarship

$500	 Jessica Campfield
	 Charles W. Norman Memorial Scholarship

2013 Scholarship Recipients
$2,500	 Lauren Edwards 
	 ATHS Alumni Association Scholarship

$2,500	 Lawrence Gates & Charles Gates 		
	 George Messmer Memorial Scholarship

$2,500	 Christina Baker
	 Earl Terry Memorial Scholarship

$2,000	 Jessyca Shirels
	 Class of 1945 Scholarship

$1,500	 Charles Snyder
	 Wally Potter Memorial Scholarship

$1,100	 Jacob Miller
	 Howard Longshore Memorial Scholarship

$1,100	 Brandon Real
	 Milton Bierman Memorial Scholarship

$1,000	 Lucy Knorr
	 Ruth Deane Taylor Allen Mem. Scholarship 

$1,000	 Keila Manzo
	 Class of 1960 Scholarship



The Veteran’s Wall was dedicated on 

June 8, 2013, and at the dedication we 

received a number of requests for names 

to be added to the wall.  We have checked 

with the contractor and this can be done.  

There are two things that must happen 

to accomplish this addition to the wall.  

First, the Class of 1948 is going to pro-

vide the funds. Secondly, the 18x18 bronze plaque can hold 

around 340 names. We will not put up a plaque that is not full of 

Veterans names. As of October 1st, we have 48 names of Veterans 

who are not on the original wall. If you are interested in helping 

with the addition of Tech Veterans names, contact Wanda Harris, 

at (317) 839-1656 or e-mail jwharris1@juno.com.

Arsenal Technical High School 
Alumni Association, Inc.
1500 East Michigan Street
Indianapolis, Indiana 46201-3098

Non-Profit Org.
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

“The Sweetest Sounds”
Valentine Dance!

Come spend a fun and romantic evening at Tech 
and support the Tech Instrumental Music pro-
gram at the innagural “The Sweetest Sounds” 
Valentine Dance!

Friday, February 7, 2014
7:00 PM- 9:00 PM

Tech Cafeteria
$10 per person

 
Dance music provided by the Tech Jazz Band, 
Tech String Orchestra and a local dance band.
 
Refreshments will be served. Casual Dress.
 
For more information, call Brandon Anderson 
(Tech Band Director) at (317) 693-5428 or Beth 
Aubrey Meyer (Tech Orchestra Director) at (317) 
796-7743.

WE WANT YOUR 

E-MAIL ADDRESS!

We are now offering an 

electronic version of 

TECHnically Speaking!

If you would like to receive 

it, please send your e-mail 

address to:
technicallyspeaking@

ameritech.net

NOTE: If you sign up 

for the e-mail option, you 

will no longer be mailed a 

printed newsletter.

& News    Notes
Attention Veterans and Families

. 




